
Lee County Solid Waste  Lee County   

Trash Update  Emergency Management  
  

Sept. 17, 2017  

  

  

Household garbage and recycling collections resume 
  

FORT MYERS, FL (Sept. 17, 2017) Lee County Solid Waste announced that garbage 

collection crews have resumed pick up of household garbage and recycling on regularly 

scheduled collection days. 

  

If your garbage contains spoiled food, please place it in tightly sealed bags inside garbage 

cans with lids in order to avoid health hazards from pests. Each garbage can or bag should 

weigh no more than 50 pounds. 

  

Make sure garbage and recyclable are at the curb, accessible to garbage trucks, but not 

blocking the road.  Everything to be collected should be located away from storm debris, mail 

boxes and utility equipment including power poles, power lines, electric meters, fire hydrants, 

etc. 

  

You can find more information on proper set out of storm debris at leegov.com/solidwaste. 
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